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Multiple Intelligences Schools Network (MISNET)

A World of Knowledge

Dear Teachers,

With the conviction that MI (multiple intelligences) 
education is a right more than a luxury for students and 
schools, we have taken the initiative – to take a joint 
pledge and to start our exploration of the concept and 
practices of MI via more regular meetings and exchanges 
in the coming year. 

As a transformative and committed member of our 
school, you will see that a member of the MISNET will 
be defining differences to the education journey of our 
students, parents, teachers, and school successes. We 
should hereby take pride and pleasure in our concerted 
efforts to create more success, sanity, and satisfaction for 
our students, teachers, parents, and policy-makers. 

There would be follow-up work for our member schools, 
such as regular sharing sessions in the MI Reading Club, 
in the half yearly Research MI journal, and in the MI 
Teaching & Learning sharing sessions, 
just to name a few. 

Mr. Leo Tsui 
Secretary 
MISNET

Founding members of MISNET and G.T. teachers attending the signing ceremony

Professor Benny Hon giving a 
talk

Professor Rex Li giving a talk

Dr. Woon-ling TAM giving a talkMISNET founders and G.T. leaders engaging in discussion



Matching Scheme of Chinese Sciences Academicians to Hong Kong Schools
( 中國科學院科學家與香港中學配對計劃 )

G.T. College is honoured to participate in the Matching 
Scheme of Chinese Sciences Academicians to Hong 
Kong Schools, organized by the Hong Kong STEM 
Education Alliance. The scheme is to enrich STEM education 
by holding STEM Lectures ( 科 創 大 講 堂 ) and STEM 
research projects to the students in the member schools. 
There are a total of 24 Chinese Sciences Academicians 
matching 24 Hong Kong secondary schools. We are pleased 
to have Prof. Henry Nai Ching Wong, a renowned chemist 
in Synthetic Organic Chemistry, to be our school’s science 
project consultant. We believe G.T. students may benefit a 
lot in this STEM scheme.

Prof. Wong gave a science talk titled “The Art and Science 
of Organic Synthesis” to G.T. College on 15 December 
2022. In the Hall, all teachers and students were having their 
good time in learning the pioneering chemistry 
topic. 

Mr. Alex O
Assistant Principal

(left to right) Prof. Li, Prof. Henry Wong, Principal Dr. Tam, and Mr. Alex O taking a photo together

(left to right) Cheri Chan(11D), Jaison Yung(12A), Josh Ho(11A), Enoch 
Hui(12A), Mr. Alex O, and Prof. Henry Wong having a Q&A session

G.T. teachers and students attending the science talk The Art and Science of Organic Synthesis by Prof. Henry Wong
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Term One Parents' Day

Innotech Expo 2022 Student Presenter Scheme

Our 2022-23 Term One Parents’ Day was successfully held on 10 
December 2022. We treasured this opportunity to have a face-to-face 
meeting with parents. While class teachers interviewed parents in 
their respective classrooms, non-class teachers had a more informal 
chat with parents during the waiting time outside the classrooms. 
Teachers from the Moral Education Group (MEG) interviewed parents 
of those whose academic performance required special attention. We 
did not relax on previous measures to prevent the spread of Covid-19. 
Waiting areas on each floor remained in place to prevent overcrowding 
outside classrooms. Specific staircases were allocated 
for traveling up and down respectively. We had fruitful 
communication with parents on that day.

Mr. Tim Li
Mathematics Teacher

Seven G.T. science students participated in the Innotech Expo 
Student Presenter Scheme 2022. They acted as the presenters 
to introduce the most updated achievements of Chinese 
sciences and technologies to the public on 17-18 Dec 2022 at 
HKCEC, Wanchai.
 
Through this meaningful activity, they have strengthened their 
social and presentation skills, leadership skills, and have 
broadened the vision of sciences and technologies. 

Participants:
10C 13 Steven Lee (李凱謙 )
10C 23 Kimmy Wong (王穎蓁 )
10D 5 Joey Ho (何暄柔 )
10D 1 Hazel Chan (陳泇希 )
10D 18 Emily Wong (黃靖桐 )
10D 21 Buzz Wong (黃朗 )
10D 7 Vincy Kwok (郭采嬈 )

Mr. Alex O
Assistant Principal

Participants posing for a photo together
Back row:  Joey Ho(10D), Steven Lee(10C), Buzz Wong(10D)
Front row: Vincy Kwok(10D), Emily Wong(10D), 
 Kimmy Wong(10C), Hazel Chan(10D)

Mr. Paul Lip talking with parents

Mr. Felix Cheng sharing his insights

Ms. Esther Chan discussing student matters

Our student receptionists addressing parents with Dr. Clara Cheng
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▲感謝家長帶小朋友到長者中心參與工作坊，
長者們看見孩子們都笑逐顏開！

▲家長義工們帶領大家參與黏土製作，加上義
工們的愛心教導，吸引了很多長者來玩呢！

▲高小視藝科鄭老師以行動支持，為多位參與
人士畫人像漫畫。

▲「優才」二字竟然成為聖誕屋的「打卡位」！
感謝當天到場支持的每一位。

▲感謝「基督教家庭服務中心」服務總監楊靄珊女士（右二）、「
築•動力」聯合創辦人黃志聰先生（右一）、「港匯扶輪社」社長陳
安東先生（左三），及我校楊美玲副校長（左一）等嘉賓蒞臨支持。

▲每次工作坊也反應熱烈，感謝優才家庭的熱情支持！

▲「最強家長義工團隊」！感謝你們半年來
的並肩同行，讓愛傳出去！

▲在聖誕屋現場找到自己的作品，很有滿足感呢！

幸福聖誕第四年
　　本校視藝科已是第四年聯同義工組織「築•動力」
舉辦「幸福聖誕屋」。活動已踏入第八屆，本屆以「
家」為主題，於12月17日在「基督教家庭服務中心」
舉行。開幕當天場面非常熱鬧，各嘉賓及一眾長者與
傷健人士也到場支持，舉行了溫馨的開幕儀式。當天
到場人次超過一千人，很多的優才家庭也來做黏土手
工及參與身體彩繪呢！ 

讓愛傳遞開去
　　今年聖誕屋的籌備工作在半年前已經展開。正式
開幕前，視藝科共舉行了三次親子工作坊，製作不同
的聖誕裝飾；每次也反應熱烈，報名人數超出一倍，
可見優才家庭對學校的支持！工作坊中能看見很多家
長和小朋友的身影，他們與長者及傷健人士，及「築•
動力」的建築師與設計師哥哥姐姐一起合作，製作大
大小小的藝術品，整個過程洋溢着溫馨的聖誕氣氛！

　　每年聖誕前後是視藝科最忙碌的時段，但忙碌之
餘，快樂且有意義！最後，一定要謝謝曾提供幫助的
家長義工，在半年前已與本科一起籌備、設計作品、
帶領活動，甚至幫忙宣傳，我也被你們的愛感動了！
在此，我代表整個視藝科團隊感謝每位家長及小朋友
的參與，希望大家能感受到節日的幸福，也將幸福及
愛心繼續傳遞開去。

初小視藝科主任
鍾婉嫻老師

視藝科「幸福聖誕屋」
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